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Dear Parent/Carers,

Firstly, let me start by saying that we would have much preferred to give you advanced warning of our partial school closure. However, this was beyond our control as I am sure you are aware. The government announcement and guidance came out late last night.

As a result of this, the majority of schools using Parent-to-Text services were unable to access the system due to a national overload.

Today has been an extremely busy day, planning logistics for the safer running of the school under the new guideline and a complete overhaul of remote learning strategies.

School will be open for children of key worker families and for vulnerable children up until the February Half Term. Children will be taught in year groups - the start and finish times are as follows.

Start Time Entrance Home Time

FS2 8.45 EYFS Gate 11.45

FS2 8.45 EYFS Gate 3.00

Y1 8.45 KS1 Side Gate 3.00

Y2 8.45 KS1 Double Gate 3.00

Y3 8.45 KS2 Side Gate 3.00

Y4 9.00 KS1 Double Gate 3.15

Y5 9.00 KS2 Double Gate 3.15

Y6 9.15 KS2 Double Gate 3.30

Remote Learning (the type of learning your child can access from home) will look slightly different to that provided before. For those families without access to the internet, there will still be hard copies of work packs to pick up from school. These will be available from Monday 11th January. For those families with access to the internet and appropriate devices, you will receive live, daily, face to face teaching sessions. There is an expectation that children will attend these sessions. We are really keen for this learning to take place and the teachers are excited to see the children in their class.

To keep children and adults safe, there will be certain protocols which must be followed.

· Children should behave as if they were in school and in the classroom – they should be reminded of this at the beginning of the lesson.

· Children should only use school email (if applicable) to communicate with staff.

· Children should only access their school accounts, not personal accounts. They must not share or access any inappropriate material.

· Children should ensure conversations using the chat function are appropriate and related to the lesson.

We are still awaiting further information from the government on free school dinners and electronic device allocations. We will share this with families as we get it.

Any questions or further information required, please do ring the school.
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